Australia Guiding children’s growth

Newsletter

Date: 18" March 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope everyone had a relaxing break over the recent holidays, | got to see a lot of familiar faces at our closest
holiday program Fyan’s Park Rocketeers where we got to have fun great fun.

We jumped straight back into fun and games with the first week bringing in new kinetic sand which lots of the
children enjoyed, doing a big clean over the holidays we have created a great new layout and have our resources all
cleaned and ready for the term!

Like many industries, we have been struggling with staff shortages, we ask all parents/guardians to please book in
advance so we can ensure we have the staff available to be able to meet ratios. We have been seeing a lot more
families booking in the night before making it quite hard to find staff members in such a short amount of time!

Last week students got to meet our new regional manager Brooke who visited to meet the children, Brooke and |
have been discussing ways we can improve the service. We have also spoken about seeing if we can open the service
earlier in the mornings now, as at the current time we cannot accept any child before 7 am. If this is something that
would benefit your family, we encourage you to leave feedback to camp Australia either by phone on 1300 105 343
or by email at oshc@campaustralia.com.au. Without your request, | cannot do anything more about this, so if this is
something that would benefit your family, | would highly recommend this.

We also are excited to bring back our OSHC of the week awards. In the last of term 2, Hunter Duniam as awarded
star of the week we would like to congratulate him for fantastic creations made within after-school care and for
always using his creative mind. Last week we awarded Tanner Loverso-welsh for his helping his fellow friends and
always helping our educators. This week we would also like to award Avayah Morgan with OSHC of the week, Avayah
is always willing to help our educators and fellow students, she comes in every morning with a positive attitude and
always knows how to brighten the room. Congratulations Hunter, Tanner and Avayah keep up the great work!

Chloe is returning to placement this term for three weeks between August the 15" and September the 2", we are
currently looking into who will be covering these shifts and will inform parents at a closer date!

Also, a reminder for parents to bring in any updated medical forms such as action plans and also medication as we
cannot access the office for your child’s medication before and after school.

Thank you,
We hope to see you soon!

Chloe Munro

Your

To register and book, visit www.campaustralia.com.au OSHC



